HT Update Friday 13/9/24

Dear pupils, staff and parents/carers,

Friends of PHS and PHS Lottery
· Friends of PHS is a charity that has awarded many thousands of pounds over the last 10 years to staff and pupils to enhance what we do at PHS.
· The charity is supported by funds generated from our School Lottery. Go to https://forms.office.com/r/PqwP2xtmwf to sign up. For £6 a quarter you can help make a real difference!
· More info on our website Friends of PHS – Peebles High School (glowscotland.org.uk) and PHS Lottery – Peebles High School (glowscotland.org.uk) 

Learning Visits
· These are part of our work to develop our learning, teaching and assessment work in the school.
· It involves two colleagues visiting a colleague’s lesson to observe the learning and speak to young people, followed by a feedback session.
· We have been to Health and Wellbeing and Business and Computing are up next.

Next week 
· All week – NHS Borders Virtual Work Placement for seniors
· Wednesday – staff meeting on Meeting Learners’ Needs with a focus on Dyslexia
· Thursday – Sports Prizegiving
· Friday - Assemblies
· Friday – Sunday – Silver DofE Expedition
 
Yours faithfully,

Kevin Ryalls
Headteacher


